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Press Release
XLVIII (48th) Annual Monetary Studies Conference
The Central Bank of the Bahamas is pleased to announce that during the period November 9-11, 2016, the Bank, in conjunction with the Caribbean Centre for Money and Finance (CCMF), will be hosting the XLVIII (48th) Annual Monetary Studies Conference, under the theme “Issues and Challenges Facing the Caribbean in the New Global Economy”.
The Monetary Studies Conference is the premiere economic forum for economists, econometricians, and researchers from the Caribbean, at varying stages of their careers, to come together and share their research, knowledge and techniques. This year, over 40 delegates have registered, comprising academicians from a number of countries in the region, as well as the United States and Europe. 
The highlight of this three day conference is the prestigious Adlith Brown Memorial Lecture which honours the significant and invaluable contributions of Dr. Adlith Brown
 to economic discourse and literature in the Caribbean. This year the lecture will be given by Bahamian National, Mrs. Therese Turner-Jones under the theme, “Imagine Vibrant Economies”. Mrs. Turner-Jones, currently serves as the General Manager of the Caribbean Country Department (CCD), Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) in Jamaica. She began her career at the Central Bank of the Bahamas, before holding key positions within the International Monetary Fund, and we are honored to have her return to present on this very important topic.
The conference will open officially on the 9th of November with an address by the Hon. Michael Halkitis, Minister of State in The Ministry of Finance. The papers slated for this year’s conference, analyse the myriad of challenges and headwinds being faced by nations within the Caribbean, including de-risking and the impact of severe weather events on the region’s economies.
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� Co-ordinator of the then Regional Programme of Monetary Studies from 1980 to 1984.





